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To those who have the power to make these important medical decisions,

Please vote to make these important, life-saving, and ultimately cost-effective drugs available
to Wisconsin workers.  A more robust market will also help to bring down costs and make
these important drugs availability to everyone eventually. Greatly reducing obesity will pay
dividends in every imaginable way.

Tyler Young
Teacher




